
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Wednesday 

September 11, 2024 

 

 
• All students attending MUSIC exploratory today, please bring a pencil with you - thanks! 
• Thanks to those who came to the cross country session at lunch yesterday. There will be another 

session tomorrow at lunch so remember your running shoes and appropriate clothes. 
• The soccer session for the grade 7 and 8 team was great after school yesterday. We will have one 

more session on Friday at lunch to prepare for next Monday’s first tournament. Players who missed 
practice should make every effort to connect with Mr. Owen and to attend Friday’s session. There is 
a notice to go home that has the season’s schedule. 

• Basketball season is coming and we will be having meetings throughout September for those 
interested. Please listen to the announcements to make sure you know when they are happening. 
Any students who may have parents/guardians or family members interested in helping coach, 
please let Mr. Owen know ASAP as we are in the process of sorting out our coaches for the season. 
 


